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25 May 2018 
 

 
 

Roadworks -Temporary Closure of Houghlahans 
Creek Road, Teven 

 
Ballina Shire Council wishes to advise that a section of Houghlahans Creek Road will be closed for 

roadworks from Monday 4 June until Friday 15 June 2018 (weather permitting). 

 

The section of road to be closed is adjacent to No. 325 Houghlahans Creek Road.  

 

Roadworks will include the replacement of a culvert and headwalls. Storm damage restoration 

work will also be undertaken near this location. 

 

Traffic control and detours will be in place. Motorists will be detoured via Eltham Road. 

 

Once works are underway, Council appeals to motorists to obey all changes in traffic conditions 

and comply with safety signage.  

 

To keep up-to-date with road closures and cautions due to roadworks and flood events visit 

MyRoadInfo.com. 
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